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Dear Greenmount families, 

Swimming is underway—
with a huge variation in 
the weather for the first 
few days! Bright sunshine 
welcomed the students to 
the pool on day one, 

while day two was blustery and wet. But through 
this, the students have demonstrated excellent  
attention to lessons and eagerness to participate in 
the program. 

To ensure full and proper supervision of students, 
Mr Hodgson will be at the pool every day and for 
the full day for the duration of the two weeks. 
Teachers and Education Assistants will accompany 
students to and from the pool and maintain       
supervision during the lessons.  

Please note: While parents may be attending to 
watch the lessons, supervision in the change rooms 
is undertaken by the Teachers and EAs only.  

Please contact the office and speak with Mrs Webb 
or Mrs Astle if your child has a specific need that 
requires your assistance in the change room. 

School Community Survey 

We are seeking your opinion, perspectives and 
feedback about the school, the learning              
environment and your child’s participation in     
classroom programs. 

From today, parents and carers will be able to    
access the School Community Survey for 2020 and 
complete responses online. The survey is easy to 
complete , requiring 5 minutes of your time. 

Responses from the survey are collated, discussed 
and provide input into school planning for the next 
two year cycle. Access to the survey will be open 
over the next few weeks. 

Please follow the link below to begin the survey. 
Thank you! 

https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/sshQq6RQ  

Lucy Webb 
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Our Flowering Xanthorrhoea 

Our beautiful Xanthorrhoea at the entrance of 
the school is flowering. It can take over 20 years 
for a Xanthorrhoea to produce its first flowers. 
The flower is still quite small but could grow up 
to three metres long. When the flower is fully 
grown it will be covered in creamy-white       
flowers.  

Some Xanthorrhoea species can live up to 600 
years. How old do you think ours is? 

School Officer 

We welcome to our school 
community our new School   
Officer, Jane Miles.  

Jane has been part of our 
school community over the 
years as a parent, and Chair of 
the School Board.  

We look forward to working 
with Jane in her new role as part of the               
Administration team.  

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolsurvey.edu.au%2Fs%2FsshQq6RQ&data=02%7C01%7Cjane.miles2%40education.wa.edu.au%7C31ac62ebfa5d4489b47a08d84e38fa7a%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637345353912540801&sdata=
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Edu Dance  

The Edu-dance program will be conducted next 
term at Greenmount PS, commencing from    
Wednesday of Week 1, October 14th. Lessons will 
take place on Wednesday and Thursday weekly. 

Students from P/P to Yr. 6 will participate in the pro-
gram and the finale will be part of our Presentation 
Night performance in which all students will be    
involved.  

Cost  
The cost was $31 per student, however, this year the 
Greenmount Primary School P&C will be subsidizing 
the cost with funds raised.  
 
The cost is now only $20 per student for 9 lessons. 
 
We request your payment by the end of this term, 
September 25th. Please contact the office if you wish 
to make a payment plan. 

Please complete the slip below and return with your 
payment to your child’s teacher. Payment can also 
be made at the front office. 

Merit Awards  

Rm 1  Lexie Kelly  Charlie Kenney  

Rm 2  Madison Dunn Luther Parsons  

  Jacob Burgess  Isabelle Lang Fernihough 

Rm 3  Kaden McCabe Ivy McIntosh 

Rm 5  Sophie Bellamy Charlotte Reynolds 

Rm 6  Charlotte Byng Chase Kubitza 

Rm 7  Kaila Hague  Luca Cilfone 

Rm 8  Keiran Longden Ruby Jane Poulton  

Rm 9  Kiara Walley  Caleb Donavan 

Rm10  Hannah Swadling Austin Muriale 

Rm 14 MacKenzie Gaitskell Elvis Reynolds 

  Mikayla Moody Hamish Longden 

Rm 15 Ivy Anderson Isabelle Quinn 

  Raistlin Allen Hudson Rogers 

Rm 16 Indie Montgomery Lillian Dunphy 

      Learning side by side 

 

Recycling 

We are still accepting 
washed plastic lids and 
ring pulls. Please ensure 
the cardboard insert 
has been removed from 
the lids.  The collection point for these is in the 
medical room @ admin building.  

 

Battery Recycling 

At each assembly our Prefects 
present an award to the class 
who have collected the most 
batteries for recycling.  

Please bring all your used    
batteries to your child’s          
classroom for  collection.  

Recycled batteries are taken to Red Hill Transfer 
Station for recycling. 

Thank you! 

Website Stars 
 

Please take the time to look at 

these new items on our website: 

Class Items 

Room 1 Fairy-tales, Weather and Animals 

Room 3 Gruffalo 

Room 8 Vegetable Garden  

Room 16 Solar Powered Ovens  

Specialist class    Art 



 

  

 P&C Information 

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 

Thank you to the amazing  
volunteers who gave up some 
time in a glorious Saturday to 

help us sell 860 sausage sizzles at Bunnings. 
Money raised had been used to reduce the    
EduDance costs for each child in Pre-Primary 
through to Year 6. 

Sports Day Cake Stall  

Thursday 24 September 2020 

Coming up at the Sports 
Day Faction Carnival we 
will be holding our Cake 
Stall. We would love some 
donations of cakes, slices, 
cookies etc that we can 
sell. Please note that these 
do not need to be home-

made. We will require a full ingredients list for all 
items. We will also need volunteers to assist in 
selling on the day. The gazebo is located on the 
oval where the sport takes place so you will not 
miss out in the action. Volunteer sign up sheets 
and more information will go home soon. 

The next P&C Meeting will be held on Tuesday 8 
September 2020 at 6.30pm in the Staff a Room. 
Please use the Service Entry and park on the  
basketball courts. Everyone Welcome. 

Community News  

Calendar of Events 

Mon 31 Aug - Fri 11 Sep    Swimming Lessons 

Tuesday 8 Sep    P&C Meeting  

Friday 11 Sep   Year 10 Assembly 

Tuesday 22 Sep    Jumps 

Wed 23 Sep     Distance and Throws 

Thursday 24 Sep    Athletics Carnival 

Friday 25 Sep   Last Day of Term 

   

 


